LEGAL NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Cambridge City Council will hold a public hearing on the 12th day of September, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at Cambridge City Hall, 80 South Superior Street, Cambridge, Idaho.

The purpose of this hearing will be to receive comment on the following matter.

Mary Lou Holoboff – M & W’s Golden Gate Subdivision Final Plat

M & W’s Golden Gate Subdivision is a proposed two lot subdivision located off West Central Boulevard north of Cambridge within the Cambridge City Area of Impact.

All interested persons are invited to attend the hearing and comment or submit written comment prior to or at the hearing.  Any person needing special accommodations to participate in noticed meetings should contact the City of Cambridge seven (7) days prior to the meeting at 208-257-3318.
